Dear Families,

This week will be a shorter week of school. On Thursday and Friday there is no school as teachers will be attending Teacher's Convention. Also, please remember there is no school the following Monday, February 20, as it is Family Day. This week we will continue spelling for homework and have a spelling review on Wednesday. The words for review this week are: you, that, it, of, is.

On Tuesday, we will be celebrating Valentine's Day at school. If you haven't already, have your child bring their valentines on Tuesday. Please remember, we ask that all students bring enough valentines cards for their entire class (20 valentines). As well, they should **only** write their own name in the "from" section and do not need to write out their classmates' names. Finally, you may choose to use your own valentines or you may print out and cut out valentines from the Weebly homework post. This way every child gets to participate in this celebration.

Reminders:

- February 16 & 17 Teacher's Convention, no school
- February 20 Family Day, no school
- February 22 Trip to Telus Spark

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
- In the blue	- In the blue	<u>Spelling</u>	No School	No School
notebook	notebook	<u>Review</u>		
complete <u>half</u>	complete <u>half</u>	- Return		
a page	a page	homework in		
printing the	printing the	homework		
word 'you'	word 'that'.	folder.		
and <u>half</u> a				
page printing				
the word 'it'.				

Have a great long weekend,

Mr. Rip and Ms. Enerson